
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP 
APRIL 27, 2015 

 
 The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held an advertised work session at the 
township building, 1185 Limestone Road, Oxford, PA at 7:00 P.M. on Monday, April 27, 2015. 
 
PRESENT: Scott A. Rugen 
  Betsy E. Huber 
  Charles Fleischmann 
 
  Jane Daggett, Secretary 
 
 Items of discussion were building permit fees and also road construction to be done using state 
funds in 2015.  The Board would like to oil and chip the following roads:  Grist Mill Development, 
bottom of Catamount Road, Marie Lane and a small portion of Village.  The approximate cost would be 
$32,000.00.  The Supervisors discussed paving the edges of Forest Manor from the Edwards property to 
Ewing at the cost of approximately $40,000.00.  The Supervisors also discussed the work needed at Saw 
Mill Road.  The Township has applied for a permit from DEP and are still waiting to be notified by DEP 
regarding this work.  Glenville Road was discussed regarding doing a 2-1/2 inch overlay at the cost of 
$60,000.00 plus a storm drain relocation at the cost of $2,000.00. 
 
 The Supervisors will have their engineer, Ron Ragan look at Glenville Road and also Hawkins 
Road and then advise them on the best solution. 
 
 The Supervisors discussed doing a Resolution to appropriate additional funds to be used for road 
work from the State Fund. 
 
 ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, motion was made by Betsy Huber, 
seconded by Charles Fleischmann and carried unanimously to adjourn at 8:35 P.M. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Jane Daggett 
      Secretary 
 
 


